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June 8, 1979

Mr. George W. McCorkle, Chief
Physical Security Licensing Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. McCorkle:

Enclosed are six copies of Transnuclear Inc.'s .contingency
plan dated June 1, 1979 ard modified based upon your letter
of April 13, 1979.

Transnuclear requests that these six copies be withheld
from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(7).

%ery truly yours,
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vJohn Mangusx
General Manager
Operations
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pursuanc to the Atomic Energy Act of 193%, 35
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Energy Peorganization Act of 1974.

Enclosures o2 I M June & /975
Fo 6w melorkle withheld

-
’\5-




